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MEMORANDUM 

 
 

TO: Joe Lombardi 

Director of Finance and Management 

 

FROM:     Tracie Davies 

Director of Public Utilities 

DATE: June 22, 2020 

RE: BID RECOMMENDATION –LED Luminaires 

 BID PROPOSAL #RFQ015709 

 

 

The Purchasing Office opened formal bids on June 18, 2020 for the purchase of LED Luminaires 

for the Division of Power. Nine (9) bids were received. 

 
After a review of the bid, the Division of Power recommends the award be made to Utility Supply 

and Construction (Reed City Power Line Supply), the lowest, responsive and responsible and best 

bidder for all items and the price list. 

 

The LED luminaires are used throughout the City of Columbus in the maintaining of existing 

street lighting as well as for new construction for future development. We estimate spending 
$924,348.15 as follows: 

 Line item 1: 96 each @ $308.30 = $29,596.80 

 Line item 2: 800 each @ $321.62 = $257,296.00 

 Line item 3: 30 each @ $634.72 = $19,041.60 

 Line item 4: 345 each @ $676.95 = $233,547.75 

 Line item 5: 120 each @ $676.95 = $81,234.00 

 Line item 6: 240 each @ $1,084.40 = $260,256.00 

 Line item 7: 40 each @ $1,084.40 = $43,376.00 

  

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. Should you have any questions please contact Doug 

Lehner at 645-6329. 
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